
 

 

 

B2SN COVID-19 Policy Update - July 22, 2020 

 
The Bay to Sound Neighbors board meets monthly and is continually considering 
the current state of COVID-19 on Cape Cod and Massachusetts, along with the 
guidance provided by the Department of Public Health.  As of July 22, the board 
has made the decision that we will not open up any more services beyond what is 
offered to members currently.  Due to concerns about the volume and impact of 
out of state seasonal visitors and uncertainty of re-opening of schools, we believe 
it is in the best interest of members and volunteers to maintain our current list of 
services. We want to avoid the possibility of reopening services and then needing 
to curtail them again. Please know that we plan to take this up again at our next 
board meeting to assess the current situation. We are all missing seeing our 
members and volunteers, as are they. Meanwhile, the Social Committee plans an 
August contactless activity, as we did in early July to connect with members. 
  

Current menu of contactless services offered:  
 Pickup and delivery of meals, groceries, veterinary needs, mail, etc. 

 Phone assistance for technology issues 

 Minimal garden assistance (bring your own tools)  
 

https://baytosoundneighbors.helpfulvillage.com/documents/773/download

